NEW HAMPSHIRE GOSPEL RADIO, INC.
37 Redington Road
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

March 15, 2021

Ms. Elizabeth E. Goldin

Assistant Chief, Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Response to Broadcast EEO Audit Letter
WVNH, Concord, New Hampshire (Facility ID No. 8698)

Dear Ms. Goldin:

New Hampshire Gospel Radio, Inc. (“Gospel”), licensee of WVNH, Concord, New Hampshire
(Facility ID No. 8698), submits this letter in response to the Commission’s EEO audit letter dated
February 25, 2021. The Employment Unit is comprised of WVNH and Station WANH, Meredith, New
Hampshire (Facility ID No. 122150).

The unit has fewer than five full-time employees; therefore, it is not required to have an EEO
recruitment program. The only employee of the unit is the Station Manager, who works less than 30
hours per week for Station WVNH.

There are no pending or resolved complaints involving WVNH or WANH filed during the
current license term.

[
In accordance with Section 73.3527(e)(11) of the Commission’s Rules, a copy of the EEO audit
letter and this response have been placed in the Public Inspection Files for WVNH and WANH.

Should any question arise in connection with this matter, please contact Gospel’s counsel,
Matthew H. McCormick of Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. His telephone number is (703) 812-
0438 and his email address is McCormick@fhhlaw.com.

1, Peter J. Stohrer, do hereby declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing information is

Peter J. Stohrer, President vicé PReSIOENT
New Hampshire Gospel Radio, Inc.

!

{01516325-1}



